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July 29, 1980

Mr.11. Duncan Grant
Pepper, Hamilton & Scheetz
123 South Broad Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19109 TO F01A-80-389

Dear Mr. Grant:

This is in response to 'your letter dated July 22, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, NRC's copy of a
letter dated January 4,1973 from M. J. Reaves to R. D. Nininger and a
copy of the letter referred to in the first paragraph of the January 4,.

1973 letter.

As the Nuclear Regulatory Commission does not maintain the records you
seek, we are fonvarding your request to Mr. Milton Jordan, Director,
Division of F01 & PA Activities, Department of Energy,1000 Independence

,

Avenue, S.W., Washington, DC 20585, for direct response to you.

Sin : rely,

J.,4. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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